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Aprit 1, 2008

Laura D. Moriand
Mead & Hunt

6501 Watts Road
Madison, W) 53719

RE:  General Mitchell International Airport, Runway Improvement Project
Ms. Morland:

Thank you for notifying the Wisconsin Coastal Management Program (WCMP) of the
projects referenced above. This letter is to inform you that the WCMP waives review of
these projects. This does not exempt the proposed project from requiring any other
necessary state or local permits or authorizations. If you should have any questions, please
feel free to contact me at (608) 267-7982.

Sincerely

ike Friis, Manager
Wisconsin Coastal Management Program



Laura Morland

From: Friis, Michael J - DOA [michael.iriis @ wisconsin.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2008 12:23 PM

To: Laura Morland

Subject: RE: Gen Mitcheli

Hi Laura,

it means that because impacts are likely minimal and existing authorities already exist we choose not to review and our
determination isn't required.

From: Laura Morland [mailto:laura.morland@meadhunt.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2008 10:57 AM

To: Friis, Michael ] - DOA

Subject: RE:

Thank you, Mike. Can | assume that your waiver of a review means the project is consistent with Coastal Zone
Management Program?

From: Friis, Michael J - DOA [mailto:michael.friis@wisconsin.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2008 10:37 AM

To: Laura Morland

Subject:

Laura,
Sorry for the delay.
Mike

Mike Friis, Leader

Resource Policy Team

DOA/DIR 10t Floor Admin. Bldg.
101 East Wilson Street

Post Office Box 8944

Madison, WI 53708-8944

Phone: (608) 267-7982

TFax: (608) 267-6917
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